
              Each week, we will invite your group to try a 
different spiritual practice together. This week’s 
practice is gratitude.  

Try this practice of being intentionally present 
before you begin discussion. 

 
For more information on these spiritual 
practices, please contact Rev. Regina Proctor 
(proctorr@stlukesumc.com).
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